
From: Clem, Sarah
To: Barnett, Mary
Subject: FW: ADEQ and water quality
Date: Monday, November 13, 2017 2:25:00 PM

 
 
From: Steve Driver [mailto:smdriver51@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 11:09 AM
To: Clem, Sarah
Subject: ADEQ and water quality
 
Dear Ms. Clem,  I am extremely concerned about  having clean water and air in the state of
Arkansas.  It is the reason I moved here 41 years ago.  ADEQ has not been doing a very good
job of protecting us from industrial interests destroying what making living in Arkansas
worth while.  Please, for the sake of the health of our state and the people and animals that
live here do your job ADEQ.
 
Matter of fact I am quite angry and upset.  I tried calling your office and you are obviously
not easy to reach for comment..  Some how, I am not hopeful that I will be listened too.  May
your children and grandchildren be able to enjoy places like the Buffalo River or even the
parks in Little Rock.
 
Stephen Driver

--
Stephen Driver
917 CR 5099
Ozark, Arkansas  72949
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